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The Programme Committee AM has discussed an adapted version of the Master EER on May 12, 
based on our earlier advice, incorporating most of our suggestions in a satisfactory manner. We note, 
however, that it has been decided to opt for renaming the Traineeship to Internship in OSIRIS, rather 
than adapting the course name in the EER. 
So, formally we have not given consent to that version of the Master EER. The name of the course is 
not the most important issue, but rather that both OSIRIS and the EER list the same course. With 
these changes, we now give our consent to the adapted Master EER for Applied Mathematics. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Hil Meijer, 
Chair PC-AM 
 
 


